
I would like to register my opposition to the Safe Access Zones and the 

criminalisation of those who pray or protest near abortion centres. 

It is paramount that we protest the right to free speech and free assembly.  

This bill will unfairly affect those who identify as Christian or Pro-life. 

The law is already in place to deal with harassment and intimidation so this bill 

will only serve to criminalise people who are quietly and peacefully praying or 

protesting. 

I believe it is an attempt to silence pro-life campaigners and remove them from 

the public sphere. 

I wholeheartedly oppose any attempt to remove the rights of people based on 

their beliefs. 


